
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
(By email) 

 
Our Ref: MGLA121020-6868 

 
9th November 2020 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 12 October 2020.  Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 
 
You asked for: 
 

Please reply with a list of all of the residential development sites in Greater London that 
were involved in the London-Wide Initiative (LWI) scheme for affordable housing for 
Londoners.   
 
Please state, for each site, how many homes (if any) were sold under the LWI scheme. 
For reference, Adelaide Wharf in Hackney, completed in November 2007, was one such 
development site, and may have been the first.  According to MQT reference 2010/1618 
(Mike Tuffey), there were 16 sites in total, but the scheme had already ended by the 
date the question was asked in May 2010. 

 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
Please find below list of information the GLA holds within scope of your request.  
 

LWI Scheme Name and Address LWI - Equity Mortgage  

1. Cannock Court, Hawker Place, Walthamstow, London, E17 
4GD 16 

2. Axiom Apartments, Mercury Gardens, Romford, Essex, 
RM1 3HJ 12 

3. Bloomsbury Terrace, 1 - 9 Huntley Street, London, WC1E 
6AJ 20 

4. Durham Court, Gidea Park, Essex, RM2 6JA 24 

5. Elektron Tower, 12 Blackwall Way, London, E14 9GB 13 

6. Argento Tower, Mapleton Road, Wandsworth, London, 
SW18 4GA 50 

7. Gisbey House, Union Lane, Isleworth, London, TW7 6GH 77/80 

8. London Road, Croydon, CR0 2DR 19 

9. Print Works,  Amelia Street, SE17 3BY. 26 



 
 

 

10. Highbury Gardens, Holloway Road, N7  8BU 1 

 

LWI - Homehold lease Payaway 
deed 

11. Adelaide Wharf, 120 Queensbridge Road, E2 8PD 41 

 
This information is as accurate as we have been able to locate in the historic GLA records and 
therefore the number of leases remaining may not be at this level. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
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